
Mr. Jerry Newhouse, Director
Reed Research Reactor
Reed College
3203 Southeast Woodstock Blvd
Portland, OR 97202-8199

SUBJECT: REED COLLEGE – CHANGE OF FACILITY PROJECT MANAGER

Dear Mr. Newhouse:

This letter is to inform you that effective the date of this letter, Mr. Bradley Stamler is assigned 
as the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s licensing Project Manager (PM) for the Reed 
Research Reactor. Mr. Stamler may be reached at (301) 415-1147, or via email at 
Bradley.Stamler@nrc.gov. 

Mr. Edward Helvenston continues to serve as the backup PM for the facility. Mr. Helvenston 
may be reached at (301) 415-4067, or via email at Edward.Helvenston@nrc.gov.

In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations, Section 50.4, “Written 
communications,” all correspondence should be sent to:  ATTN: Document Control Desk, 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC 20555-0001. An electronic courtesy 
copy may be provided to the PM at the email address provided.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-1053, or by email at 
Holly.Cruz@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

Holly D. Cruz, Chief
Non-Power Production and Utilization Facility

Licensing Branch
Division of Advanced Reactors and Non-Power

Production and Utilization Facilities
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No. 50-288
License No. R-112

cc: GovDelivery Subscribers

December 4, 2024

Signed by Cruz, Holly
 on 12/04/24
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